Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 919

From: -

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: State of Emergency Extension

Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 10:52:29 AM

Dear Committee,
I wholeheartedly oppose the extension of a state of emergency.

The untold damage already caused by mandates and restrictions in this state is incalculable. It is appalling that
you seek to extend the suffering of everyday Australians and continue to destroy the economy.

By extending this state of emergency you no longer represent or serve the needs of this once great state.

Breea Hale
Registered Nurse

Sent from my iPhone
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